
  

New Delhi 

July 09, 2023 

Santoba Diamond Jubilee/ 002 

Dear Alumni of Sainik School Tilaiya, 

Sub: SST DIAMOND JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS - 16th September, 2023 

It is a matter of great pride to see our beloved Alma Mater Sainik School Tilaiya turn 60. We 
just cannot contain our enthusiasm and begin count down to the Grand Celebrations being 
planned at the School on September 16, 2023. 

SANTOBA management team is in touch with school administration. We have held various 
online meetings and discussions with Principal and his team. Needless to say that they want 
full cooperation and support from SANTOBA in planning this mega event.  

To ensure best logistics for the visiting Tilaiyans, school needs an estimate of alumni 
interested to participate in this event. 

We invite Tilaiyans to register on our website to express their intent to join the event. Please 
go to santoba.org, look for 'SST Diamond Jubilee' button and register yourself.  

Further, all announcements related to SST Diamond Jubilee will be available on the link: 
https://santoba.org/announcement/sst-diamond-jubilee/. Please visit this page for 
authentic and latest announcements. 

Our School has limited resources in organising stay at the campus. So, we encourage our 
alumni to organise their stay in Koderma/ Barhi/ Hazaribagh on their own. Efforts are 
underway to organise transportation from these places to school on Sept 15 - 17 at regular 
intervals. 

We will be coming to you with more announcements related to this event.  

SANTOBA looks forward for cooperation and support from all Tilaiyans to make the 
celebrations grand success. Looking forward to seeing you at our school on Sept 16, 2023. 

Warm regards. 

 

Ravi Kishore 

President - SANOTBA 


